






Dear Parents and Carers, 
It has been a very busy week at Mousehole School. 

The Year 6 children had two wonderful taster days at Humphry Davy and Mounts Bay 
schools and are looking forward to visiting Cape Cornwall on Monday 14th October. 

Lugger Class went to the Acorn Theatre and watched the “Grandma On The Moon” 
production. This was an event put on by Headstart to address loss and help children to 
understand what happens when there is a death. The staff said “It was a really good 
production and shared an important conversation. The children throughly enjoyed it and  
completed a follow on activity in school”. 

Schooner children had a wonderful afternoon of music at Chapel Street Methodist 
Church with the Cornwall Music Service Trust. They were able to listen to a variety of 
expert musicians and took part in musical work shops. 

The boys football team played Nancledra on Tuesday and lost 4:0. However whilst taking 
part in the Small Schools Football Tournament on Friday afternoon at Charlestown Youth 
Football Club they drew 0:0 against the same team. The boys played with great 
sportsmanship and skill in the tournament, producing some fantastic goals despite having 
a much younger team than other schools. They came fourth overall and Mr Ansell and 
myself were very proud of them all. A big thank you to Hayley for coming along also to 
support the boys. 

This Tuesday 8th October the children will be singing, taking part in musical recitals and 
reading their poems as part of our annual Paul Feast Calypso Concert. We really 
appreciate you coming along to support and bringing your children back so that we can 
have the full impact of their singing expertise. They need to meet in the Paul Village Hall 
at 5.45pm and the concert will begin at 6pm. 

Paul Feast Sports are on Wednesday 9th October. Please send your child in their 
school PE kit. 

Thank you to everyone who has made donations for our Harvest collection in the school 
foyer. We will continue to collect this week before we send it to the local food bank. 

Please look out for our monthly Mentally Healthy Mousehole Newsletter  and the Online 
safety Poster attached below, as they contain lots of information and resources to help. 

Reminder please use the footpath when walking up to school and not the road as cars 
are coming and going at this time. 

I hope you have a restful weekend and we look forward to seeing you all on Monday for a 
prompt 8.45am start. 

Best wishes                                      

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 216
GWYNVER: 325
SENNEN: 137
PRAA SANDS: 261




Whole School 
attendance: 


95.6%


Congratulations 
to Sully and Stanley 
for achieving head 

teacher awards 
this week!

Sully for your fabulous 
independent story writing.

Stanley for your excellent 
detailed map of the school 

playground.

🙂












Congratulations to the boys football 
team who took part in the Small 

Schools Tournament at Charlestown 
Youth FC on Friday. They worked 
hard as a team and scored some 

fantastic goals. They managed to come 
fourth overall. Mr Ansell and I were 
very proud of your sportsmanship and 

skill. Well done!









The children in Schooner Class had 
a wonderful opportunity at the 

Chapel Street Methodist Church on 
Friday with the CMST. They listened 
to expert musicians and then carried 

out a selection of workshops. Ms 
Williams and Mrs Bezzi said the 
children were fabulous in their 

participation and representing the 
school.









The Year 6 children had two fantastic 
taster days at Humphry Davy and 

Mounts Bay School this week They were 
able to take part in a variety of activities 

with great joy and excitement.



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
HALF TERM: Monday 28th October 2024 
W/C Monday 9th September 2024-Clubs start 
Lugger Class swimming 13.9.24 - 6.12.24 
Lugger and Schooner Rugby Sessions on Wednesday 11th Sept-23rd 
Oct 
Tuesday 8th October 2024 Feast Concert 6pm St Pol Du Leon 
Church meet in the Paul Village Hall at 5.45pm 
Wednesday 9th October 2024- Paul Feast Activities in School-come 
in PE kits 
Sunday 13th October 2024- Paul Feast Service St Pol Du Leon 
Church 
Friday18th October 2024-Nasal Flu 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024-Yr 5 Junior Life skills 
Wednesday 23rd October 2024 Parent Consultations:1pm-6pm 
INSET DAY: Monday 4th November 2024 school closed 
Tues 5th -8th November 2024 Mousehole Mice parent Meetings 
Friday 15th November 2024 - Children in Need 
Friday 8th December 2023 Save the Children Christmas Jumper day 
TBC Tuesday 17th December 2024 Christmas Concert 6pm 
Whole School Christmas Dinner 18th December 2024 
Tuesday 20th December 2024-Last day of Autumn Term 
2024-2025 INSET Days: 
Monday 4th November 2024 
Monday 21st July 2025 
Tuesday 22nd July 2025 
Wednesday 23rd July 2025 








